
On Friday 21st June 2019, children chosen by the Science 

Ambassadors, were able to take part in a ‘Moon Landing 

Day’ at Our Lady of St Kenelm’s to mark the 50th 

anniversary of the moon landings. The children from Our 

Lady of Fatima were involved in a range of activities with 

other children from different schools within the 

partnership: Rocket building, Space Dome and Astronaut 

training! 

The children all throughly enjoyed the day; learning a lot 

about space and the moon landing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


